
 

 

 

 
 
 
Subject:      Structure Geotechnical Report (SGR) Review 
 
We are Sending: 

  Approval    Comments    Foundation/Wall Design Details   For Your Use         
 
 

These Are: 
  Approved As Submitted    Approved Subject To    Returned for Revisions and Re-submittal 

Remarks: 
 
We received the SGR dated 7/26/20 for the above noted structure on 9/14/20 and provide SGR approval for 
use in preparing the final design plans and specifications. 
 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Bill Kramer at william.kramer@illinois.gov 
or Bradly Hessing at bradly.hessing@illinois.gov of our Foundations and Geotechnical Unit. 
 
 
 

Speed Letter 
      

Date:   October 13, 2021 Job No.:       
SN:  099-0917 Contract No.:   62D49 
Route:   FAP 876 
Section:   10WB-B 
County:  Will 
Other:      

Steve Frerichs Attention: 

To: Chastain & Associates LLC 

120 W. Center Ct. 
      

Schaumburg,  IL  60195 

 

Copies To: RUBINO ENGINEERING, INC.  (by email) By: ___________________________ 

     Jose Rios - District 1 Attn: John A. Baczek        For the Engineer of Bridges & Structures 

 
 
 
   
     
 


